
PUBLIC QUESTIONS  
 

 

QUESTION NO. 1 – HARWOOD TERRACE CLOSURE 

 

From: Carolyn Daly, Resident 

To: Councillor Wesley Harcourt, Cabinet Member for the Environment 

 

 

 

Question: 

“The residents of Peterborough Villas are now locked in whether it is a car or a 

bicycle they are driving it‘s become very difficult to enter or exit Peterborough villas, 

not to mention the noise and pollution the residents are experiencing. The residents 

of Peterborough Villas were not included in the initial informal consultation although 

they are clearly the residents most adversely impacted by the gridlock on Bagleys 

Lane. What was the criteria for the first consultation as it seems that only those 

benefiting from the closure were consulted?” 

 


